
I hope this week's Virtual Sharing Conference was as informative for you as it was for me!

Wasn't it great to be able to hear from FDA, DEA, and CMS? The Sharing Alliance™ has an excellent 
relationship with these agencies, and we are very lucky that they make time for us each year.

Before you dash off for the weekend, I ask that you please take this survey and let us know your 
thoughts on this year's event. It's completely anonymous and should only take about 10 minutes or so. 
We use the information collected to help shape future events, so the more feedback the better.

Have a wonderful weekend,
Deb
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